O W n Head Teacher. Neil Reilly
Trust Executive Deputies. Nick Fle

TR UST

Trevor Goakes

NENE VALLEY
PRIMARY SCHOOL

20" October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

We are excited to announce an upcoming school trip that promises to be a fantastic and
enriching experience for your child. We believe it will be a memorable adventure that they
will cherish for years to come.

Destination: Nene Park (Ferry Meadows)
Duration: One Night Stay

Date of Trip: ©6.06.24

Departure Time: O7.06.24

Our Year 4s will be embarking on an overnight adventure to Nene Park (Ferry Meadows).
This trip will provide them with the opportunity to connect with the great outdoors and
engage in a range of thrilling and educational activities.

Activities Planned:

Orienteering: Children will learn how to navigate through the park using maps and
compasses. This activity will enhance their problem-solving skills and teamwork.

Raft Building: Your child will get hands-on experience in constructing rafts. They will put
their creativity and engineering skKills to the test as they build their own floating vessels.

Canoeing: Children will explore the beautiful waterways of Nene Park by participating in a
guided canoeing adventure, led by experienced instructors.

Camping: Your child will stay overnight in cosy bell tents, fostering a sense of independence
and responsibility. They will also have the opportunity to bond with their peers during this
campout.
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Campfire and Marshmallow Roasting: In the evening, children will gather around the
campfire, share stories, and enjoy roasting marshmallows — a classic camping tradition.
Fish and Chip Supper: We will have the opportunity to order a warm meal from the locall
chip shop.

This trip is carefully planned to ensure the safety and well-being of all children. A full risk
assessment is completed by both us as a school and by Nene Park.

We understand that you may have questions or concerns dabout the trip. Therefore, we wiill
be hosting a parents' information evening closer to the time to address any queries you
may have. This will also give an opportunity to let you know what the children will require
for their trip.

If you would like your child to participate, please make a ParentPay payment of £3500
(previous trips to Stibbington were £13500) by 16™ February 2024. Payment will be

required to attend the trip; this can be paid in full or in instalments via parent pay.

If you have any concerns or if your child has specific needs or requirements, please let us
know so that we can make the necessary arrangements.

We believe this trip to Nene Park (Ferry Meadows) will be an invaluable experience for your
child, fostering their personal growth and providing unique learning opportunities.

Kind regards,

Miss Bentley



